President's Commission on the Status of Women
February 20, 2014
Leadership Studies Faculty Conference Room
11:00 a.m. to 12:00 pm 
Call to Order
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting was called to order during the thundersnow of 2014 by Stephanie Bannister. In attendance: Ann Pearce, Melia Frith, Sara Luly, Jen Schlegel, Mary Todd, Carrie Fink, Stephanie Bannister, Kiley Moody.
Reviewed January meetings notes and then when into sub-committee updates.
Work Groups
Professional Development Fund – Jen Schlegel
The group discussed researching the matter of area agency applicants for professional development funding by PCSW. Bannister will reach out to President’s Office for additional information. Reviewed areas to share information about the upcoming deadline for fund requests of March 15.
Communications and Outreach – Carrie Fink
Testimonials have been gathered and are ready for website deployment. We are still waiting on CMS access for Carrie Fink. Bannister and Todd provided an update on the Bathroom Flier Campaign. PCSW will be partnering with a group of Practicum Students from LEAD 405. The group will host a design contest and develop a series of future posters.
Leave Forum and Professional Development Release – No Chair
It was decided we should invite a member of the alternative service transition committee to a future meeting to discuss how we might partner to support this period of transition.
For the good of the group announcements:
We will be voting on bathroom fliers electronically. Todd provided an update on the status of the Women’s Center and the ongoing need for support of this campus resource. 
Group adjourned and will meet again on March 27 at 11:00 am

Respectfully submitted by Stephanie Bannister


